@ United Way
* Peterborough & District
'hank you!

Alana E. Solman

Dear Alana,

Your generous support this past year, alongside the efforts of the
Township of North Kawartha team, was a powerful expression of your
beliefin building community. On behalf of all of us at United Way
Peterborough & District: our staff, volunteers, and partners, thank you for
standing with us. And thank you for joining us on the journey of building
community.

Because of your generosity, we were able to exceed ourambitious 2024
campaign goal of $1.5 million! Thatsuccessisareflection of the care and
commitment of donors like you, and the collective impact of workplace
teamsacross ourregion. It's already creating meaningful change in lives
across our city and county:

« More than 23,000 people in our community were supported
through over 266 programs and services delivered by our 20
partner agencies.

. 234,000 food supports were provided, including 6,000+ food
baskets, 1,000+ food cards, and nearly 227,000 meals.

. 196 community-building events were held, with over 6,762
participants.

Your gift is more than a donation; it's an investment in people and in
possibility. It sends a clear message that community matters and that,
together, we're paving the road toward a more supportive and
inclusive Peterborough.s

Aswe look forward to this year, we are excited to continue this journey with
you. Your support, together with your colleagues, makes a lasting
difference, and we are so grateful to have you walking this road with us.

With gratitude,

Jim Russell, BAASW., M.SW.
CEOQ, United Way
Peterborough & District





